
I would like to acknowledge Dr Milverton who will
be retiring from operating at the end of April. 

Dr Milverton, one of our founding members, was
instrumental in setting up the Sight Foundation
Theatres and Training Lab. He has been a
champion of providing affordable surgery for
those in need of care. 

We wish Dr Milverton and Liz all the best on their
future adventures. 

 

The Sight for Life
Foundation
acknowledge the
Gadigal People of the
Eora Nation, the
traditional custodians of
the land, and pay
respects to elders both
past and present.
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We are a not-for-profit.
All profits go directly to

funding our training labs.
To donate please go to

our website 
https://sightfoundationth

eatre.org.au/

Did you know



Recent Audit Results 
CSSD Spot check - 100%
Hand Hygiene Audit - 87%
Environmental Hazards - 96% 

Upcoming Audit
Disability Inclusion environmental
Audit
Quality Improvement Register
Review
Healthcare Record Audits

Restaurant
recommendations  



Sam: Miss Sina

-Marrickville



Cate: Fresh prawns and
white wine

-Fish Market   



Anne Maree: Saray
-Newtown



Fen: Chat Thai

-Westfield Sydney



James: Hung Cheung
Chinese 

-Marrickville
              

Katie: Pellegrino 2000
-Surry Hills




Sight Foundation
Staff 

"Such lovely people who
looked after me. It could not

have been better “ 



“Everyone was pleasant. The
team works very well

together. I was well cared
for“ 




Patient Feedback "If you have any ideas or
thoughts on how we can

better improve our patient
service, we would love to

hear from you. 



Please contact
info@sightfoundationtheat

res.org.au or ask for a
patient satisfaction survey

from your nurse. 

Consumer
Feedback 

mailto:info@sightfoundationtheatres.org.au

